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   1 Port Way
Dayton, WA  99328
509-382-2577
509-382-8993 fax
jennie@portofcolumbia.org



NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY BUDGET & PUBLIC HEARING
 


Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget for the Port of Columbia for 2022 has been prepared and is on file at the Port Main Office at 1 Port Way, Dayton, WA. The budget can also be viewed on the Port’s website at www.portofcolumbia.org/port-info/policies-plans-budget/.  Any taxpayer may obtain a hard copy of said budget at the Port office during regular business hours.  A public hearing on the budget will be held November 10, 2021 at 3:30 pm during the Port of Columbia Board of Commissioners regular meeting via Zoom. The Zoom meeting link is http://bit.ly/PortZoom and can also be found on the homepage of our website at www.portofcolumbia.org. 

Dated at Dayton, Columbia County, Washington, on the 27th day of October and the 3rd day of November, 2021.
 
 





The Port of Columbia’s mission is to maximize public resources and private investment to create jobs, provide infrastructure, and maintain and improve the economic vitality of 
Columbia County and its communities.
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